
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2018 

 

 

GREASE 

 

Wednesday 5 December to Saturday 8 December 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have great pleasure in inviting you to our eagerly-awaited December 2018 Bury Grammar School 

production.  Following the huge success of our production of Little Shop of Horrors last year, we are now 

tremendously excited at the prospect of performing Grease in the Boys’ School Hall. The show is to be 

performed from Wednesday 5 to Saturday 8 December at 7.00pm.  

 

Tickets are priced at £12 each and will go on general sale during the week commencing Monday 12 November. 

We expect demand to be high so we would advise that your son/daughter purchases your tickets as soon as 

they go on sale. Tickets will be on sale on Monday, Tuesday and Friday lunchtimes from the Boys’ School 

Hall. Tickets will be issued on receipt of full payment. Payment can be made in cash or by cheque made 

payable to Bury Grammar Schools. Parents are advised that some of the content of the show may not be 

suitable for children under 12. 

 

Some tiered seating will be available. If you have any access requirements, please make Mrs Howard aware 

of this.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in December for what promises to be another spectacular production! 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Devin Cassidy     Mrs Jo Anderson 

Headmaster       Headmistress 

 


